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Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools Will Interview Two Candidates for 

Open Superintendency 

(Lake Linden, MI) The Lake Linden Schools Board of Education has selected and scheduled the following two 
candidates for first round interviews: 

Tuesday October 14, 2025 

4:00 pm: Shannon New, Ass’t. Superintendent, Franklin County Community Schools, 
Franklin, IN 

5:30 pm: Robert Sieko, Teacher (MS)(FACS) La Porte Indiana Schools, IN 

Interviews will be held at the Lake Linden-Hubbell School, Room 102, located at 601 Calumet Street, Lake 
Linden, MI. District staff, parents and community members are encouraged to attend the interviews. There 
will be an opportunity to provide feedback to the board after each of the interviews. 

# # # 

Contact: Dr. Tim Hall 

MASB Consultant 

P: 906-440-5353 

tim.hall.masb@gmail.com 

October 9, 2025 


